2019 Stella Maris

Christmas Event

This year, in conjunction with the Silverdale Business
Association, Stella Maris will host the first ‘Carols on
the Coast’ Christmas Event.

© ABOUT CAROLS ON THE COAST

This is a family friendly event bringing our
community together, while celebrating the

beginning of the festive season. Where you can sing,
eat, play & shop.

© Let’s Give Back

Not only will Carols on the Coast be a great
fundraising opportunity for Stella Maris, but its a
chance to showcase our school, and create the
‘unity’, in our community.

@ Get In Touch with the Organiser

Tasha Maloney
m 022 658 3816
e tashmlI3@hotmail.com



BUT WE NEED

YOUR HELP! ;'

We simply cannot make this event the success it deserves without the help and
support of our generous Parents, Students and Friends of Stella Maris.

Below are the areas that we need the most help , both before and during the

event. For anyone wishing to help we would be so grateful if you could lend a
hand.

Cakes & Sweets Food Stations Craft Stalls

Each Family will be asked to We will be having our usual Looking for anyone that can
bake a sweet treat for the stalls, sausage sizzle, mussel set up Christmas Themed
cake stall. Cake boxes will be fritters, pulled pork. Please let Craft stalls. Special price for

sent home (details to follow). us know if you can assist. students of $5 per stall.




Silverdale Business Association Presents

a Stella Maris Partnership Event

et’s get stuck

n and Help

WHAT WE ARE
FUNDRAISING FOR?

HOW CAN I
HELP?

WHO TO CONTACT

All net proceeds from the event itself, will contribute to
the completion of the Bike Track. All gross proceeds from
the food and craft stalls will be donated to the school for
the bike track.

We are always looking for people to lend a hand, if you
would like to help out please call or email Tasha on the
details below as soon as possible.

Tasha Maloney
m 022 658 3816
e tashmli3@hotmail.com



